
 

                                     
   

PROPOSED DEVELOPMENT AT LAND ADJACENT TO CORNELLS LANE, WIDDINGTON 
 

PUBLIC CONSULTATION EVENT 
 

HELD ON FEBRUARY 20th 2018 – WIDDINGTON VILLAGE HALL, THE HIGH STREET CB11 3SG 
 
 
This form is provided for your comments.  
 
We welcome comments on local issues and all aspects of the proposal including: 
 

Do you support new homes within the village?  

 

 

Do you think we have got the number of houses and overall density of development right? 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Are the size, and type of houses appropriate for the local area? 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 

 

Do you support the provision of affordable housing within this scheme? 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Was the exhibition clear?  Did the exhibition provide enough information? 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Do you have any further comments that you wish to add? 

 

 
You can give us your comments in one of three ways: 

At the Exhibition  Place your completed questionnaire in one of the boxes provided. 

By Post  If you do not wish to fill in this questionnaire now, you can take it away and 
return it to Phase 2 Planning and Development, 250 Avenue West, Skyline 
120, Great Notley, Braintree, Essex, CM77 7AA   

By e-mail  Email your comments to office@phase2planning.co.uk  

We look forward to receiving your comments by 4pm 27th February 
 
The exhibition boards are available to view at www.phase2planning.co.uk/public-consultation.htm 
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